Request for Proposals

for

City of Waycross System-Wide Pump Replacement

Owner: City of Waycross, Ga

Project: System-Wide Lift Station Pump Replacement
Date: February 12, 2022

Bid #: FY22-25

The City of Waycross, GA is soliciting proposals for System-Wide Lift Station Pump Replacement
to replace 28 pumps at 17 Lift Station Sites. Proposal packages may be requested via email and
should be directed to Margaret Hildebrand at mhildebrand@esgengineering.com. The
complete proposal package includes the Request for Proposals, Proposal Requirements and
Proposal Information Sheet. Submitted proposals shall follow the guidelines outlined in the
proposal package. The RFP is for equipment only. This is not a contract for installation of the

equipment.

Proposals will be received at Waycross City Hall at 417 Pendleton Street, Waycross, Georgia, on
March 14, 2022 @ 2:00 PM EST. No proposals will be accepted after proposals opening time.

Proposals should be mailed to: City of Waycross, Purchasing Director, P.O. Drawer 99,
Waycross, GA 31502-0099 OR Hand Delivered (Prior to Opening) to: City Hall — Purchasing
Department, 417 Pendleton Street, Room 201, Waycross, GA 31501.

Bid Envelope should be marked: FY22-25

Factors to be considered in making this award, if awarded, include consideration of both
quantitative (cost) and qualitative (non-cost) factors, weighted per the Proposal Requirements
document. If awarded, the City will place an order with the successful bidder within sixty (60)
days.

The city reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals, to waive formalities and
technicalities, and to make an award in the best interest of the City. Bidders must comply with
all Federal, State and Local Laws. Procurement will adhere to GEFA SRF guidelines.



